
October 1, 2023

Dear Ensign Elementary supporter,

Students and families are invited on Tuesday 10/31 for a festive Halloween at Ensign! The day will kick off with
our annual Pumpkin (and costume) parade and end with the pumpkin smash where our fun loving principal
Mr. Jacobson will be riding a boom lift as high as it will go to drop pumpkins for all to see! 

We added this instantly loved event last year - The Pumpkin Smash for Cash - and want to continue this new
tradition but we need your help once again to have it be a SMASHING success! The size and number of
pumpkins dropped depends on how much money we raise. For each $1,000 we raise, we will add 10 lbs to the
pumpkin pile. In order to have the best possible event - and school year - we need your contributions! 

But where do these contributions go? Your gift to the PTA will provide field trips, music education, school
supplies, after school clubs, and more, and benefit every member of the Ensign community. We rely on
donations from our families to give our students enriching opportunities and the most complete education
possible. Our PTA must raise over $100 per student each year to offer these and countless additional
experiences for our kids. Our goal as a PTA is to support programs that benefit all of our students – from the
day they begin at Ensign until the day they graduate. Utah ranks 50th in the national for student spending per
pupil, and your support of Ensign Elementary is crucial to ensuring we can offer a variety of diverse learning
opportunities - like SMASHING PUMPKINS in the name of science! 

You may be aware that Ensign was recently awarded the Top Performing Non Title 1 School in the district!
Ensign consistently achieves such results, and we have our wonderful Ensign Educators to thank for their
tireless efforts with our kids. All we do as a PTA is in support of them. Please make a contribution to support
our Ensign Educators as they continue to provide the excellent educational experience that we have come to
expect at Ensign. 

You may drop any cash or check donations off in the office, or make a gift online. We thank you for your
support of our Ensign Eagles education!

Sincerely,

Lisa Mangiapani, Fundraising VP
and the Board and Members of Ensign PTA

ensignpta.org

scan here 
with your 
phone's 
camera 
to give today!

Ensign PTA is for everyone!

P.S. CONTACT US!
Website: ensignpta.org
Instagram:
instagram.com/ensigneaglespta
Email:
ensigneaglespta@gmail.com


